
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 28, 2017  
Dear Supplier, 

 
Walgreens has selected OpenText /GXS as their approved EDI Value Added Network (VAN) provider. 
The primary reason we made this decision is to increase the efficiency of our Supply Chain and 
reduce/eliminate unnecessary costs by exchanging EDI data with OpenText GXS.  We believe our 
partnership with OpenText GXS will provide Walgreens visibility and viability for our B2B program in 
the long term. 
 
• No action is required if you are using a mailbox with OpenText (Inovisworks, TGMS or Easylink)   
• Action is required if you are a new EDI supplier for Walgreens or presently using a VAN other 
than OpenText (Inovisworks, TGMS or Easylink).  
 

 Please review the OpenText Landing Page (URL Below) created specifically for this 
Walgreen’s program to find additional information.  

 An OpenText Representative will be in contact to further discuss the details of this 
initiative and answer any questions.  

 
Thank you in advance for your partnership.   We are looking forward to working together to service 
our customers and improve our Supply Chain operations.  

 
For more information regarding this program, please visit the following Landing Page OpenText 
has created to help answer any questions or concerns you may have regarding this initiative: 
 
http://www.opentext.com/what-we-do/products/business-network/customers/walgreens 

 
Questions? 

 
 OpenText Customer Support (eservices@opentext.com or +1 800-334-2255, Option 2, 5, 2) 
 
--OR-- 
 
Walgreens  EDI.Support@Walgreens.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.opentext.com/what-we-do/products/business-network/customers/walgreens

